
Andrew M Jackson, PE 
11 Luther St.  
Peaks Island, ME 04108  
 
 
 
January 19, 2015 
 
Jim Greenwell, via email 
 
Re:  Kershaw Rose (permit #2014-01809) 
  
Dear Jim:  
 
This letter is to confirm that the concrete foundation for the detached garage at the Kershaw Rose 
project (permit #2014-01809) is in general conformance with the structural drawings dated July 14, 
2014.  
 
 Notes:  

1. My review consisted of consulting with the architect and construction team prior to concrete 
placement, review of photographs of the formwork and reinforcement provided by the architect 
prior to concrete placement, and a site visit after concrete placement.  

2. This letter pertains to only concrete foundations for the new detached garage. As of the date of 
my inspection (January 17, 2015) the garage slab had not been poured.  

3. This letter does not consider any other aspects of the design including code and zoning 
compliance, architectural dimensions or details, etc.  This letter assumes that the contractor has 
followed required procedures for City inspections for all construction not specifically noted in 
this letter.  

 
Please contact me if you have any questions.  
 

Best Regards,  
Andy Jackson 
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